
From: MOE AK  
Sent: Friday, November 29, 2019 11:38 AM 
To: CPSC <cpsc@london.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] The new bylaw for tow trucks 
 
I highly disagree with this law. 
Is this law to benefit the city of London Ontario to clear the road as soon as possible so 
there wont be traffic jams?  
I have no idea where we are getting to with this law, its as if it is trying to get one tow 
truck company to take over all the accidents, which means more lives are at risk and 
longer time to clear the roads of the city of london.  
Please note that tow truck companies are here to help police and should work hand in 
hand to have a safer community not make it impossible to help.  
Thank you for your time.  
 


